
 
 

 
 
   
 

23 Marsh St, West Kempsey NSW 2440 
 

   Telephone:  02 6562 7044                               Email: kempseywst-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

            5th May 2025 
Whole School Cross Country 

 Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Our whole school cross country is being held at the Verge/ Eden St sporting fields. K-2 students will be 

running one lap of the track, stage 2 will be running two laps, stage 3 will be running 3 laps.  

 

The first race will commence at approximately 10am with the K-2 students running first.  

 

Lunch orders will be distributed to students when they return to school.  

 

Date;  Friday 9th May  
Depart; K-2 - 9.30am, Y3-6 – 10am 
Return; K-2 - approx 11:30am, Y3-6 - approx 1pm 
Dress;  Joggers, uniform and a hat.  
Transport; Walking  
Food; Bring your own. 
Cost;  Nil 

 
Please return permission note to your child’s classroom teacher.  
 
Should be a great day, we hope to see you down there to cheer on our runners! 
 
Principal:  Todd Potter        

✄--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

KEMPSEY WEST PUBLIC SCHOOL – PERMISSION NOTE 
 
To: Class Teacher 

Whole School Cross Country 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the school cross country on Friday 9th. In the event of an 
emergency, I give permission for supervising teachers to seek medical support as they see fit and in line 
with Risk assessment protocols. 
  

Please tick if you would like your year 2 child to run in the competitive 8/9yr race. 
 
NAME OF STUDENT: ______________________________   CLASS: ___________ 
 
MEDICARE NO: ______________________EMERGENCY CONTACT NO: ______________________ 
 
NAME: ______________________________ SIGNATURE: ______________________________ 
                              Parent/Guardian  

 

Kempsey West Public School 
 

Acknowledging our Dunghutti Elders Past, present and future. 
The custodians of the land on which we live and learn together. 
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